
 

 

Well, we have arrived at the end of yet another term, and what a 
busy and successful one it has been! Our school continues to go 
from strength to strength, and as we have gradually reopened our 
doors, you have started to flock in to celebrate your wonderful 
children’s work with us by attending coffee mornings, 
celebration assemblies, publishing parties, concerts, and the 
many other events that we have organised. Thank you so much 
for this, and for the continued support that you show to us as a 
school and as a staff team. It really is greatly appreciated by us 
all. 

Thank you to the five parents who attended the first meeting of 
our fledgling PTA last week. As a school, we are eager to buy a 
minibus as this will enable us to attend more events around 
Milton Keynes, further enhancing our curriculum. It would 
especially enable Mr Froud to sign us up for more sporting 
fixtures and to allow even more pupils to attend them. 

The PTA are planning a Fun-Run, a disco and a Summer Fair 
next term, so please be on the lookout for opportunities to 
volunteer and to support our school. It really will benefit all of 
our children in the longer term, so even if you are not in a 
position to help the PTA, please do come along to the different 
events to offer your support to us on the day by spending some 
money! 

We currently have a parent vacancy on the Governing Body. This 
is a fantastic opportunity for you to get involved in the running 
of our school at the highest level and thereby support the 
complex task of school leadership at Christ the Sower. Amy 
Inchley, mum to Juliet in Year 2 and Erin in Year 5 has been a 
parent Governor on our LGB, for several years, and she would 
be happy to answer any questions that you might have about the 
role. Please see the previous letter that went out about the 
position, and please apply by 17th April 2023 in writing to the 
school office. Thank- you. 

Mel Nugent 

  31 March 2023 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo 

winning team who have earned most points 

over a week   

The team that have earned the most 

points in the week ending 25 March is the YELLOW 

Team 

TT Rockstars  

Year 3 -  Laharii and Poorvi 

Year 4 -  Sofia 

Year 5 -  Robert and Evelyn 

Year 6 -  Ifra and David A 

Golden Book 

We are very proud of all our  

children at CtS, a special well 

done to the following Golden 

Book winners this week! 

  Golden Book Winners  

N Eloise  

R Zachary  

1 Eva  

2 Samreet  

3 James Marta 

4 Livia  

5 Ethan Lily 

6 Manfred Ifrah 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Friday 31 March 2023 

Last day of term 

 

Monday 17 April 2023 

Inset Day 

 

Tuesday 18 April 2023 

Back to school 

Attendance Bears 

KS1—  Acorn 95% 

KS2—  Clover 99% 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

                                                                                                                             

MK NETBALL  
HOLIDAY CAMP 

At The Hazeley Academy 
All ages accommodated 

Be coached by MK Dons & MK Netters 
Coaches  
Supported by regional/elite players from 
club. 

April 5th & 6th 
10am – 3pm 
£25 per day 

To Book A Place /PAY  
 

MK Netters/MK Dons Easter Netball camp 
(cognitoforms.com)  

 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/MKNettersDons/MKNettersMKDonsEasterNetballCamp
https://www.cognitoforms.com/MKNettersDons/MKNettersMKDonsEasterNetballCamp


 

 



 

 

Address: Fishermead Boulevard, Milton Keynes MK6 2LA  

https://www.bing.com/local?lid=YN1065x247330598&id=YN1065x247330598&q=Trinity+Centre&name=Trinity+Centre&cp=52.036739349365234%7e-0.7459539771080017&ppois=52.036739349365234_-0.7459539771080017_Trinity+Centre

